

Chair of Governors
Julia M Shaw
FCIPD Dipl PA

## The Blue Coat School

An Academy 'Leaders in Science and Mathematics'
Church Road Wavertree Liverpool L15 9EE

Telephone: 0151 733 1407 Fax: 0151 734 0982

10 July 2017

**Dear Parents** 

Re: Non-uniform day Friday 14 July 2017

Friday 14 July 2017 will be a non-uniform day for all students. Students will be expected to make a donation of £1.00 in aid of the charity, KIND. This local charity helps children and their families in Liverpool to overcome challenges such as poverty and disadvantage. The money donated is spent on education, support and opportunities for the children.

Clothing deemed suitable for school is a requirement for all age groups. Clothes should be comfortable and modest. In particular, short skirts, high heels or bare midriffs are not suitable attire for school. Boys and girls with long hair are still expected to tie their hair back, earrings are not permitted for students in Years 7-11 and Year 12 students are permitted only one single stud earring in each ear.

We kindly ask for your support in ensuring that students dress appropriately for the day.

Yours sincerely

Mr M A Pennington

Headteacher



